Budget Meeting
November 9, 2017




Fred Brezel called the budget meeting to order at 2:05pm those present were Gene Reeher, Brian McMurdy, and Shari Kreutz
The Supervisors worked on the General Fund Budget.  
Supervisors were sent a letter from the Scott Township Lawrence County Supervisors advising that Worth Township is responsible for 20% of Scott Township fire calls. Thus Worth Township is responsible to pay a portion of Scott Township Fire Department’s Workers Compensation.  Fred Brezel discussed the letter with the Scott Township Secretary.  Scott Township Supervisors guessed the percentage of fire calls.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Supervisors made the decision to pay the amount that Scott Township has requested but will adjust next year’s amount to the 2% that Scott Township assisted in Worth Township emergency calls.
Fred Brezel made a motion to accept the budget and to advertise the adoption of the budget at the December 5, 2017 meeting.  Brian McMurdy seconded the motion.  Vote was taken.  Motion carried unanimously.

Fred Brezel adjourned the meeting at 3:05 pm
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